

Dear Parent/Carer,

As I am sure you will no doubt by now have assumed, the original Prom date of Friday 3rd July will not be going ahead due to the current pandemic.

We are however hopeful that our reserved date of Friday 11th September will be able to go ahead as planned. We await the hotel's guidance on this and we will advise further if this changes.

The closing date for purchasing a Prom ticket is Friday 12th June this is to ensure that students can collect their Prom ticket along with any other purchases when they come into school week commencing 6th July. (I refer to a previous email from the school office with the details of what day your daughter can come in).

Kind regards

Lindsey Chilvers

HR & Finance Officer